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Consideration of approval of the purchase of a new 2020 Freightliner M2-106 Dump Truck.  This is a
replacement for a 1998 Freightliner Dump Truck with approximately 129,447 miles.  The purchase would be
through the Houston Galveston Area Council Cooperative Contract # HT-6-018 with an amount not to exceed
$125,000. This item was approved in the fiscal year 2018-2019 budget.
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